
SGA EXEC MINUTES 
February 6, 2006 

 
Attendance:  Teri, Nate, Brenda, Adam, Crystal, Trista, Beth, Danielle, Katie, Sarah, Kate 
 
A draft of the new constitution was worked on by a few of the Exec members over the 
weekend.  Copies of what has so far been put together were passed around and looked 
over.  The legislative branch portion has been pretty much completed.  The executive and 
judicial portions have the main points but still need to be worked out.  The membership 
limitations also need to be worked out and decided to insure diverse boards.  There will 
be limits to membership like that of Milwaukee. 
 
After reviewing the drafted constitution, a few questions developed. 

- To clarify, the fall elections will be eliminated.  Also, there will be nothing 
specific about the spring elections included in the constitution.  This will be 
included in a separate document and taken care of by the judicial branch. 

- SUFAC would also like to leave a few seats open for freshman with fall 
applications.  There is the question of whether open seats should be reserved 
solely for freshman or for all new students. 

- The joint budget would include SUFAC, the Assembly, Student Court, and Exec.  
The President would combine all of the separate budgets into one to present as a 
whole to SUFAC.  Student Government as a whole will be registered as one 
student org.    

- The position of Union Board needs to be considered in more detail to insure that 
their functions will not be lost with these changes.  Crystal will be discussing this 
with Rick. 

- These changes will be altering the current pay scales.  Honorariums will need to 
be adjusted as many of the duties for various positions will be changing.  After the 
new structure and constitution are passed, an amendment will need to be sent to 
SUFAC. 

 
 
Just a reminder… there will be a photographer coming by next week to take a couple of 
pictures. 


